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Kevin Carroll named as Deputy Court Administrator 
 

 

The Delaware Judiciary has named Kevin Carroll, Esq. as Deputy State Court 

Administrator at the Delaware Administrative Office of the Courts.   

 

Before joining the Administrative Office, Kevin worked as Vice President and Assistant 

General Counsel for JPMorgan Chase & Company, based in their Wilmington offices. From 2006 

until 2014, Carroll was a Deputy Attorney General with the Delaware Department of Justice. 

 

As a prosecutor, Kevin started in the Appeals Division, writing briefs and presenting oral 

arguments before the Delaware Supreme Court, before moving to the Misdemeanor Trial Unit and 

then the Felony Trial Unit, where he handled the prosecution of violent felonies including 

homicide cases. He concluded his time at the Attorney General’s office with the Consumer 

Protection Unit, where he handed fraud and consumer protection cases statewide.  

 

Kevin graduated from Rutgers University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Political Science 

and French. He earned his law degree at Widener University School of Law where he graduated 

magna cum laude. At Widener, he was a Wolcott Fellow Law Clerk for the Honorable Henry 

DuPont Ridgely. 

 

Before embarking upon his legal career, Kevin served honorably as an officer in the United 

States Marine Corps, where he was deployed to the Middle East during Operations Enduring 

Freedom and Iraqi Freedom. 

 

At the Administrative Office of the Courts, Kevin joins the leadership team under State 

Court Administrator Amy Quinlan and will be in charge of overseeing legal matters along with 

other administrative and supervisory duties.  

 

Kevin is married with two children and is an avid, if not very successful, golfer. He 

identifies New Hampshire as his “happy place” and, as the father of two children, he said he dearly 

misses his days as a prosecutor when he used to be able to get a word in edgewise. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Chief of Community Relations Sean O’Sullivan 

(302) 255-0093 or Sean.O’Sullivan@Delaware.gov 
 

 


